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SHERIFFS AND HONOLULU POLICE LOOK FOR RECENTLY RELEASED OCCC 

INMATE AFTER NEW CHARGES SURFACE 

HONOLULU – At approximately 9:15 a.m., Benjamin Belmilero was released from the Oahu 
Community Correctional Center (OCCC) for time served.  He served a total of 3 days on 
charges of Driving Without a License and No Fault Insurance.  After release, it was discovered 
that there was a new charge pending for Abuse of a Household Member. Staff made attempts to 
track him down within minutes of release but were not able to locate him outside the facility. 

State Sheriffs and Honolulu Police were notified. 

42-year old Balmilero is 5’11” and weighs 216 lbs.  He has brown hair and brown eyes. 
 
If you see Balmilero, call 911 or Sheriff Dispatch at 586-1352. 
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